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Monthly Meetings: 
 

Our next monthly meeting will be on 
Thursday 4th April 

when we will have a return visit of 
“Three’s Company” 

with a new comedy routine. 
 

As usual we will meet in The Pavilion at Holme 
Hale.  Doors open at 9.45am for refreshments 
and socialising with the meeting starting 
promptly at 10.30am.  We finish by 12 noon. 
 

Please remember that there is an entry charge 
of £2 per person to cover costs. 
 

Last time: 
On  7th March Adrian 
O’Dell showed his film 
‘Stefan’s Journey and 
in his footsteps’.  
 

It was a very moving 
experience to watch 
this fascinating 
retracing of his Polish 
father’s WW2 escape 
80 years ago and his 
eventual arrival in the 
UK to join the war 
effort. 

      

Activity Groups: 
 

A copy of the latest Schedule is attached.  
Please note that some groups that were full 
can now accept new applications. 
 

 
Art Group: 
 

At our March meeting the Art Group mounted 
an exhibition of their recent work. 
 
     

            
 
      
 

 
 

Renewal of your u3a subscription:  
 

If you have already renewed, “Thank you”. 
 
The new U3A year is from 1st April 2024 to 31st 
March 2025.  NOW is the time to renew at the 
‘bargain’ rate of £8 per member. The Treasurer 
will be at the April meeting and cash is 
acceptable.  Please make cheques payable to 
‘The Wissey U3A’.  
 

Or you have two further options:  
1. Post your cheque to the Treasurer at:  
      14 Nelson Close, Bradenham, IP25 7RB  
2. Pay online by BACS to:  
Account name: The Wissey U3A  
Sort Code: 20-28-20  
Account No: 80305022  
Reference: Please use your surname.  

If your payment includes a partner using a 
different surname, use both eg. Smith/Jones 
 

David Moncaster – Chairman 
The Wissey u3a – Tel:  01760 724755  
Email:   d.moncaster@btinternet.com   
Website:  www.wisseyu3a.org        
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